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Notice of Public Hearing
Town of Hamilton Zoning Board of Appeals

The Town of Hamilton Zoning Board of Appeals will hold a Public Hearing on
Wednesday, July 10, 2019, at 7:00 PM, in the Memorial Room at Hamilton Town Hall,
577 Bay Road, Hamilton MA, for the Extension or Alteration of a Non-Conforming Use
Application submitted by Joyce Kutz & Bruce Hibbard for the property located at 153
Gregory Island Road, Assessor's Map 60, Lot 33, to rebuild the single family dwelling
which burned down in 2018 and to extend the previous footprint on a non-conforming

lot. A copy of the complete application is available for review at the Inspectional
Services office at Town Hall.

William Bowler, Chair



